Spanish Media Press Release
Translation
Once Upon a Time, 700 children Spanish books arrive at the INSERT LIBRARY NAME HERE as part of the “I love to read!” project
The Oregon Library Association chose 20 of the most deserving rural public libraries to distribute 13,500 children books in Spanish and bilingual.

INSERT CITY, DATE – The INSERT LIBRARY NAME HERE was chosen by the Oregon Library Association to receive 700 children books in Spanish and bilingual. These books will fill about 8-10 shelves for children with a 3rd grade reading level and less. This is possible thanks generous donation by an anonymous donor who cares that every kid has a book to read. 

In the last three years, our community has seen an increase in the Latino population especially families with children. The public libraries with their limited budgets have not been able to keep a book collection for families that their first language is Spanish. When families visit the library, it’s important that they not only use the internet service but to also know that there are books available in their native language. Thus, parents will have the opportunity to encourage their little ones to read more and help them develop good reading skills to succeed in school.
A research from Harvard, one of the most prestigious universities in the United States, shows the importance to expose kids to books so they can eventually become proficient readers in Spanish and English. This study also suggests to “increase the frequency of reading and storytelling [in children], along with other literacy and language activities in Latino families so Latino children can develop at par with other white kids after the nine months.”
The “I love to Read” project is precisely trying to do that. By having a collection of culturally appropriate books, selected by experts, the public libraries can provide a high quality service to encourage Latino families to read with their children. Libraries will also provide families with informational materials to support their children in developing proficient readers. 

The libraries that receive these 700 books will also work with the Head Start programs to promote and encourage families to use the collection. In addition, libraries will promote the new material using radio public announcements, bookmarks and brochures in Spanish. 

It is expected that this program will help kids and their families become life-long users of the libraries and avid readers by having a good book selection in their native language. 
Please visit the INSERT LIBRARY NAME HERE soon to browse through the 700 children Spanish books and check them out! Then come back for more.
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